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                                                             25 October 2022 

 

Notice of Enhanced Measures on Fund Transfer via FPS 

Effective from 30 October 2022, Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) will conduct 
name checking process on real-time inward fund transfers through “Faster Payment System” 
(“FPS”). If payee name and account number stated in the payment instruction do not align with 
the Bank’s records, fund transfers using payee’s bank account number of HK$10,000 or above 
(or other currencies of an equivalent amount) will be rejected. Payment instruction for fund 
transfers below HK$10,000 (or other currencies of an equivalent amount) will not be affected 
by the name checking result. Payer should check and ensure that the payment details 
including payee’s name and account number are correct before issuing the payment 
instruction to us. 

Note: This notice is for FPS transactions only and not applicable to other forms of transactions. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 
2566 8181 (Press 3 after selection of language) during office hours*. 

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English 
version shall prevail. 

 

 

 

 


